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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT—12TH/13TH MARCH 2022 

 

 

Saturday - vigil of the second sunday of lent 12th 5.00pm Our Lady’s Intentions of Mark Pearson 

Sunday –  second sunday of lent 13th 9.30am 

11.00am 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

George Bradwell RIP 

Mother Francesca PCC RIP 

Monday -  (Lenten feria) 14th    

Tuesday  -  (Lenten feria) 

 

15th 9.30am 

1.00pm 

Our lady’s 

Holy cross 

Kevin Bell RIP 

Funeral service for David Kay 

Wednesday -  (Lenten Feria)  mass for peace 16th 12 noon 

12.30pm 

Holy cross 

Our lady’s 

Margaret Hallam RIP & Beatrice RIP 

Requiem Mass for Catherine Heraghty 

Thursday  - Saint Patrick, bishop, patron of 

Ireland (feast)   

17th 9.30am 

6.00pm 

Our Lady’s 

Holy Cross 

Monsignor Forde’s well-being 

Stations of the Cross 

Friday -   (Lenten feria) 

 

18th 12 noon 

7.00pm 

Holy cross 

Our Lady’s 

For World Peace & Glenis Moore RIP 

Stations of the Cross 

Saturday - vigil of the third sunday of lent 19th 5.00pm Our Lady’s Intentions of Fr Frank Daly 

Sunday –  third sunday of lent 

 

20th 9.30am 

11.00am 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

Darren Challand RIP 

Intentions of Siobhan & Dan 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Fiona Wadsley 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Miss Christine Reilly  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher —Miss Jo Love  

0115 9556262 

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. Richard Hardstaff     Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery    

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,    

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Maria Cummins 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Website:                               www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

   http://www.holycrosshucknall.org.uk  

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 0115 9770252 

Retired Priest:  Canon Anthony Dolan       

Hall Booking:  ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com  

OUR LADY’S CHURCH—READERS  

Saturday 19th March — Teresa Doherty 
Sunday 20th March — Jane Gichanga 

 
 OUR LADY’S CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

Saturday 19th March —Bev Remm & Noeleen Knight  
Sunday 20th March — Tom & Monica Kiernan  

 
OUR LADY’S CHURCH CLEANING FOR MARCH (TEAM ) 

Team B (Monica, Jane & Michael ) 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—READER 
March 20th -  Lucas Ortega  

 
HOLY CROSS—WELCOMERS 

March 20th — Olimpia & Ciprian Blaj  
 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH CLEANING 
 March 20th — Fiola Onoha & Fatima Simbi 

PLEASE PRAY FOR 
Please pray for the repose of the souls of David Kay & Catherine 

Heraghty who have died recently.  David’s funeral service will take place 
Tuesday 15th March at Holy Cross followed by burial at Hucknall  

cemetery. Catherine’s body will be received into Our Lady’s church on  
Tuesday 15th March at 6pm and her funeral Mass will take place 

Wednesday 16th March at 12.30pm followed by burial at Northern 
Cemetery.  We pray  especially for their families and friends at this  

difficult time.  
 

SITUATION IN UKRAINE 
 We remember in our prayers all the people who are suffering as a   

result of the situation in the Ukraine. In this time of fear and               
conflict, may they know God’s presence and peace.  

 
GOOD FRIDAY 

There will be a walk of witness on Good Friday this year coordinated by 
Bulwell Churches Together. We will gather at the Baptist church (near 

Riverside building) from 9:30 for a short service and to collect the 
cross. Then walk to Main Street to the area near cancer research shop 

for an outdoor service 10:30-11:30. Afterwards we will take the cross to 
The Well, Strelley Street where we will be glad of a sit down, cups of 
coffee or tea and time together. The cross will stay at The Well until 

next year.  It would be great if members of our community were able to 
join in for this United event. Cross carriers are especially welcome.  

 
NOTTINGHAM DIOCESAN LOURDES PILGRIMAGE  

Under the leadership of Bishop Patrick, the Pilgrimage takes place from 
Monday 4th until Friday 8th July. Full details are on the Tangney Tours 

website: https://www.tangney-tours.com/nottingham, or for more 
 details contact (simon.gillespie@dioceseofnottingham.uk).  

 
NDCYS & THE BRIARS  

are excited to announce the opening of Saints' Meadow Luxury Retreat 
Cabins.  This new initiative, to support the work of the diocesan youth   
service, gives anyone a chance to stay in the beautiful Derbyshire Peak  

district in custom built, fully serviced, en-suite cabins.  With fantastic views 
and a stunning location in the grounds of The Briars it has to be the most 

enjoyable way to support NDCYS and the young people they work with. You 
can find out more and book right now at www.saintsmeadow.com  

COVID19 UPDATE 
Mask wearing in services is still encouraged and, although  

formal social distancing is no longer needed, please remain 
sensitive to the needs of others around you. We will continue 
to ensure there is good ventilation, balancing this against the 

need for church heating, especially at this time of year. 
 

CAFOD LENTEN FAST DAY—11TH MARCH 
Please place your donations in a CaFOD envelope and put 

them in the collection baskets.  Envelopes are still available at 
the back of church. The  money you give helps fight poverty 

and hunger. Thank you.  
 

REFRESHMENTS AFTER  MASS AT HOLY CROSS 
Tea/Coffee will be served in Holy Cross meeting room after 

Mass on a Sunday. Please do try to visit, as this is an              
opportunity for parishioners to meet in a friendly  

atmosphere for a chat.  
 

WALK WITH ME BOOKLETS  
We now have the Lenten edition of ‘Walk with Me’ at the back 
of church. We hope you will find this a helpful accompaniment 
as we journey together through the Season of Lent. The cost of 

the booklet is £1. 
 

ENVELOPES & PLANNED GIVING 
Information on planned giving has been emailed to our        
registered parishioners on our database. Copies are also    

available at the back of church.  If you are a Gift Aid donor and 
your circumstances have changed, please let us know  

(i.e moved address or no longer paying tax). We will be       
ordering envelopes for the next financial year. If you are an 
envelope user and wish to continue to give via this method  

please would you contact the office to let them know. 
 

JOB VACANCY 
English Martyrs’ Catholic Voluntary Academy, Leicester are 

seeking to recruit a deputy headteacher. For further  
information please visit:  www.aquinas-cmat.org/vacancies  

Closing Date Friday 18th March 2022  

LENTEN PROGRAMME 

HOLY WEEK & EASTER 
Palm Sunday April 10th 

Holy Cross—Mass at 9.00am & Our Lady’s Mass at 11.00am 
Maundy Thursday April 14th 
Holy Cross Mass at 7.00pm 

Good Friday April 15th  
Holy Cross—Passion 3.00pm & Our Lady’s—Passion 3.00pm 

Easter Vigil Holy Saturday April 16th 
Our Lady’s Vigil Mass—7.30pm 

Easter Sunday 
Holy Cross Mass at 9.30am & Our Lady’s Mass at 11.00am 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS  
 DURING LENT 

Holy Cross —Thursday at 6pm  
 

Our Lady’s—Friday at 7pm 

RECONCILIATION 
Holy Cross—Friday before 12 Noon Mass  

Our Lady’s—Saturday Before 5pm Vigil Mass 
SERVICE OF RECONCILIATION 

Our Lady’s Wednesday 6th April 7pm 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.holycrosshucknall.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cc75de0fd6fb8421ee56908d8cc430783%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637483935539508566%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC
mailto:ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com
http://www.aquinas-cmat.org/vacancies

